
SUMMER ASSIGNMENTS: AP PRECALCULUS                    SY 2025-26  

Dear Students and Parents, 

In order to insure a rewarding and successful experience in AP Prealculus during the 2024-2025 school year it 

is important that students review prerequisite skills over the summer months. To this end, I ask that all 

students enroll in my class in Khan Academy using the class code below and complete all the lessons assigned 

by the first day of school, August 5, 2024. 

 

I am excited to be your teacher and look forward to meeting you in August! 

Geoffrey Park 
Mathematics Teacher 
East High School 
parkg@scsk12.org 


